

Staff Report

For Special City Council Meeting - 6/8/2021

Subject - New Business - Request for Hazard Mitigation Funds → Backup Batteries

Synopsis: Staff is requesting up to \$3,000 from the Hazard Mitigation Fund. The money will be used to replace the inoperable HAM radio batteries for the radios in the HAM shed up at the reservoir site.

Council Options:

- 1) Allocate up to \$3,000 as requested;
- 2) Allocate a different amount;
- 3) Do nothing. (table)

Recommendation: Staff recommends a motion be made to approve the request for \$3,000 from the Hazard Mitigation Fund for the purchase of HAM radio replacement batteries.

Legal Analysis: N/A

Financial Analysis: The City currently has approximately \$69,564.68 in Hazard Mitigation

Funds.

Respectfully submitted,

Chad